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{ Roseburg 3660 Gateway St
Springfield Oregon 97477

Tel: 1-800.245.1115

Dear: Valued Customer
RE: Lacey Act — 2008 Farm Bill Amendments

Enacted in 1900, the Lacey Act bans trafficking in unlawfully obtained wildlife, fish and
plants. In 2008, the Act was amended to protect a broader range of plant products,
including paper and timber. The Lacey Act now, among other things, makes it unlawful
to import, export, transport, sell, receive, acquire or purchase through interstate or
foreign commerce certain plants and plant products taken or traded in violation of
domestic or international laws. The Lacey Act also makes it unlawful to make or
submit any false record, account, or label for, or any false identification of, any plant
covered by the Act.

Roseburg is firmly committed to complying with the Lacey Act and legally trading in
wood products. We will not knowingly purchase wood or wood fiber that originates
from illegal logging sources, nor will we knowingly purchase wood or wood fiber that
violates import, export, transport or other applicable domestic, foreign, or international
laws. Roseburg exercises due diligence as a means to ensure compliance with all
applicable wood standards and associated laws.

Roseburg certifies to the purchasers of its products that to the best of Roseburg’s
knowledge, and after exercising due diligence, the Fiber used therein was taken,
possessed, transported, and sold in compliance with the Lacey Act.

Kind Regards,

Staaf I C7M7/

Stuart W. Gray
Senior Vice President & General Counsel

For more information, please go to:
https://www.aphis.usda.gov/aphis/ourfocus/planthealth/import-
information/SA Lacey Act
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MAKING LIVES BETTER FROM THE GROUND UP."



